



## Department of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ABRA



July 28, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 297 s. 2023

## SUPPORT TO SDO ABRA'S INNAMMUYO PROGRAM

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Chiefs
All SDO Personnel & Staff
Public Elementary & Secondary School Heads
Teaching & Non-Teaching Staff
All others concerned

- The onslaught of Super Typhoon Egay left many people in distress and displaced as Abra is one of the most heavily damaged areas.
- Cognizant of the ferocity of the typhoon that deeply impacted the province, the affected people are in dire need thus the Innammuyo Program of SDO Abra is reactivated.
- Anent this, all able teaching and non-teaching personnel are encouraged to send donations
  of food and non-food supplies such as bottled water, canned goods, noodles, health and
  hygiene kits, clothes, tents, as these are the immediate needs of the victims.
- 4. The SDO's SocMob and DRRM sections shall facilitate the collection and the logistics of the donations. All donations are requested to be delivered to the DepEd Division Office not later than August 4, 2023 for proper consolidation and turn over. Cash donations are also encouraged for convenience. Any donation in form of cash shall be transmitted and consolidated in the SDO Cash Section.
- 5. Wide and immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

AMADOR D. GARCIA, SR. PhD, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent

Tun



Address: Actividad-Economia St., Zone 2(Consiliman), Bangued, Abra

Telephone Nos.: 074) 614-6918
Email Address: abra@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://www.depedabra.com



"Sustain Integrity, Lead, and Nurture Abrenios for Greater accomplishment."